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Date 9th May 2024 Term 2, Issue 1 

 

Calendar Dates 
May  

6th – 10th – Junior Primary (R-

2) Swimming 

7th – SAPSASA Netball 

Carnival 

9th – Mother’s Day stall 

10th – Year 5/6 Cybersafety – 

SAPOL  

13th – SAPSASA District Cross 

Country 

13th – Governing Council 

Meeting 

14th – Year 5 Election Day  

22nd – Enrolment information 

session 

22nd – R-2 Incursion National 

Simultaneous Storytime 

23rd – Whole School 

Wellbeing Incursion  

27th – 29th SAPSASA Football 

(AFL) Boys 

29th – Room 5 – Flinders Uni 

Science Connect excursion 

31st – Room 14 – Mission to 

Mars  

 

Absence SMS Number 

0428 670 286 

Our preferred 

payment method is 

 

  

Anzac Day 2024 

We were very proud to have a number of students representing 

Glenelg Primary School at the Anzac Day Dawn Service at Moseley 

Square. Glenelg Primary commits to be represented at ANZAC dawn 

services annually as a mark of respect to all those who served their 

country. The students did a wonderful job of laying a wreath and a 

bundle of Anzac books at the service. These books will soon be 

returned to our school by service veterans from the Glenelg / 

Plympton RSL.  

A big thank you to all to the students that attended! 

 

 



 

Assemblies Term 2, 2024 

Term 2 assembly times will be as follows: - 

Week 2 – 9th May – Friday 2.25pm 

Week 4 – 24th May - Friday 2.25pm  

Week 6 – 6th June - Thursday 9.00am  

Week 8 – 20th June - Thursday 9.00am 

Week 10 - 4th July - Thursday 9.00am 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Smoke-Free & Vape Free 

The department recognises that active and passive 

smoking is a health risk. Anyone in a department 

workplace or anyone involved in a department 

activity should be protected from the involuntary 

inhalation of smoke from tobacco and tobacco 

related products and aerosols from e-cigarettes. This 

includes smoke from cigarettes, cigars, pipes and 

vapour from e-cigarettes and other personal 

vaporisers. 

 Smoking, including using e-cigarettes (commonly 

referred to as ‘vaping’), is prohibited at all schools, 

preschools and early learning centres and within 10 

metres of their boundaries. 

 The ban includes smoking: 

 • within buildings 

 • at all outdoor areas and playgrounds  

• at outdoor swimming facilities  

• at camps and excursions and its facilities which are 

an extension of the site (premises) 

 • buses, government vehicles and private vehicles 

being used for department purposes 



 

Scholastic Book Club 

A friendly reminder that Scholastic Book Club orders are due by May 15th. Your child will love 

receiving their new books – books they’ve chosen themselves, sparking a wonderful reading 

journey. There is so much more to Book Club than just buying books. By participating, you are 

making a huge difference in your child’s life through books and reading, and your purchase gives 

Scholastic Rewards back to our school for additional learning and literacy resources. Did you 

know that combined orders from Issue 3 have already raised nearly $200 for our school? We are 

excited to put these funds towards brand new books for students to borrow from our library. 

 

 

 

R – 2 swimming  

By - Rooms 3 and 4 

This week the Reception, Year One and Year Two students are participating in swimming lessons at 

the SA Aquatic Centre, Oaklands Park. This program is a great way to teach water safety and 

basic skills in and around the water to assist children in being safe in pools, the beach, the river 

and any other wet areas.  

“I love swimming week because we get to go under water sometimes.” Franklin C, Rm 4 

“I love swimming week because we learn to swim and I like swimming in the pool” Jack B-K, Rm 4 



Performing Arts  



Year 6 Reporters  

 

In Week 11, the Year 6 students presented the Year 6 production titled ‘Cinderella and 

Rockerfella’. Rockerfella tries to find the love of his life, while Cinderella tries to get to the ball. It 

was nerve racking at first to be performing up on stage. But after a few shows it also felt good to 

be on the stage and performing live in front of parents, teachers and students. 

Thank you to the Year 6 teachers, Ms Brus, Miss Rivett, Mr Parsons and other school staff for giving 

us this opportunity.  

Rida A - Year 6 

 

 



Creative Arts  

 

 

 

Our Year 1/2 students looked at the food 

themed art by artist Wayne Theibauld. We each 

created cupcakes that were joined together 

into a collaborative artwork.  

 

 

 

The Year 3/4 students looked at 

the uplifting and motivational 

mural art of Kelsey Montague and 

created wax resist feathers. The 

feathers were joined into wings 

that you can take your photo 

with. 

 

 

 

 

The Year 5/6 students learnt about the mural 

art of Thank You X that often features cubes 

and hidden messages or stories. We each 

created a cube about ourselves that were 

joined into a mural that you can see 

downstairs in Shark building near the new lift. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Families – online survey of OSHC service 

 

We invite families who use the Glenelg OSHC service to provide brief feedback on the operations 

of the OSHC service via this family survey link. It should take no longer than a few minutes.  

The feedback will be collated by the department and a summary provided to the school 

principal and governing council. We thank you for your input which will provide opportunity for 

the OSHC provider to implement quality improvements in the service. 

Please speak to leaders at school if you have any concerns or issues. 

The survey due date is 24 May 2024. 

Families can also scan the QR code below to complete the survey. 

 

        

 

 

 

Mother’s and Special Persons Day stall 

A huge thank you to our 

fabulous Parents and Friends 

Committee and the selfless 

volunteers that go above and 

beyond to assist Glenelg 

Primary School in so many 

ways. 

Today’s Mother’s and Special 

Persons Day stall was 

exceptional.  The students 

loved buying gifts for their 

special person. 

Wishing you all a very Happy 

Mother’s / Special Person’s Day 

on Sunday. 

 

 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsurvey.education.sa.gov.au%2Fn%2F3eRSpJ1&data=05%7C02%7CMandy.Richardson%40sa.gov.au%7C0b1dd329b7574880ce8d08dc2ddf2c4e%7Cbda528f7fca9432fbc98bd7e90d40906%7C1%7C0%7C638435683749113348%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=70CpvV%2FlfbAs7s1D3kC8hI5ZBvlVOjluwoWTyx6RemY%3D&reserved=0


 

Canteen 

The cooler weather is slowly creeping in. It’s a great time to warm yourself up with a Hot 

Chocolate from the Canteen.  Hot Chocolates are available from 8.30am and also at recess time 

for the price of $2.50. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents and Friends 

parents.friends277@schools.sa.edu.au  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:parents.friends277@schools.sa.edu.au


 
 

 

Community News  

 


